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Barnes County Commission 
Special Budget Hearing 

September 19, 2017 
Valley City, ND  58072 

 
The Barnes County Commission met for the Special Budget Hearing on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 with Cindy 
Schwehr, Bill Carlblom, Mike Metcalf, John Froelich, and Rodger Berntson present. Chairman Metcalf opened the 
hearing at 6:00 p.m. No one appeared to discuss the proposed 2018 budget. The 2018 budget will be finalized at 
the regular Commission meeting on Tuesday, October 3, 2017.  
 
With no further business, Bill Carlblom moved to the close the hearing, and adjourn the meeting; John Froelich 
seconded the motion. The hearing was closed and the meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
 
Mike Metcalf, Chairman  
Barnes County Commission 
 
Beth M Didier 
Barnes County Auditor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


